
 

 

 
 

A Note From Our Chair 
 

Welcome to the Water Environment Federation (WEF)’s Membership Committee. We are pleased that you 
have decided to volunteer your time to help fulfill WEF’s mission and vision. WEF’s committees are the driving 
force in the work the organization produces. So, whether this is your first time serving as a volunteer or you are 
also active in other member groups, committee service is a terrific opportunity to become more involved and 
make a difference in the Federation.     

The Membership Committee meets virtually (using a web-based software platform) on the first Tuesday of each 
month at 3:00pm Eastern/2:00pm Central. We also have one in-person meeting annually at WEFTEC, WEF’s 
Annual Technical Exhibition and Conference. Our meetings, virtual and in-person, are an opportunity for you to 
connect with other water professionals around the world. At these meetings, we discuss membership priorities 
for WEF, as well as how your colleagues may be approaching issues of mutual interest from around the country 
and globe.  

As you serve on the Membership Committee, I would appreciate your active participation and feedback on our 
initiatives. If you have questions, ideas or suggestions, you are welcome to contact me (a.berry@trotter-
inc.com) and/or our Demetris Johnson, Vice-Chair (demetrisjohnson3@yahoo.com) . Our WEF staff liaisons 
are Alison Heron, MBA, CAE, Senior Director of Membership and Customer Relations (aheron@wef.org)  and 
Camille Sanders, CAE, Director of Membership (csanders@wef.org) .  

Again, welcome. We look forward to working with you.  

 

Kind Regards, 

Aaron Berry, P.E., MBA 
Chair, Membership Committee 
Water Environment Federation 
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